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   RE: RED LIGHT CAMERA PROGRAM IMPLEMENTATION  
 
 
 
January 04, 2016  
 
Dear London Civic Works Committee,  
 
The London Middlesex Road Safety Committee supports the recommendation of the 
Managing Director, Environmental & Engineering Services and City Engineer with respect 
to the Red Light Camera Program for London.  
 
The London Middlesex Road Safety Committee’s mission is to save lives and reduce 
serious injuries to all road users  using the 7 E’s of injury prevention through leadership, 
innovation, coordination, and program support in partnership with public and private 
organizations. Our goal is to support and achieve the benchmarks outlined in the London 
Road Safety Strategy, to reach a 10% reduction in injury causing and fatal collision 
over 5 years.  
 
To date, the committee has implemented two road safety educational campaigns 
addressing key areas of focus; cycling and distracted driving. These educational 
campaigns are most successful when they are supported by enforcement and engineering 
efforts. The Red Light Camera Program is listed as Action Item #35 in the London Road 
Safety Strategy and is a significant component to reducing the number of collisions that 
occur due to red light running.  
 
The London Middlesex Road Safety Committee supports the implementation of the Red 
Light Camera Program and will work with its partners to promote the City of London’s 
proposed education and awareness campaigns projected for 2017.  
 

 

Sincerely,  
 
 
Alyssa Penney - RN Public Health Nurse & Jane Edwards - Injury Prevention Specialist  
Co-Chairs, London Middlesex Road Safety Committee  


